
 

 

Baroness Road – New Build Homes Update 

July 2017  

We wrote to residents November 2016 to advise you that the Local Planning 

Authority had granted planning consent for the new homes proposed for 

development on Baroness Road on 1st November 2016.  

The Council have been consulting with local residents on the proposals for this site 

since August 2015. An application for planning permission was submitted on 2nd 

August 2016 and we are pleased to report that the development will now go ahead 

following the approval received from the Planning Authority.  

The proposal to build on Baroness Road is part of a wider programme being 

undertaken by the Council. The proposed development will provide 20 affordable 

homes with a mix of 1, 2, 3 and 4 bedroom flats and will include wheelchair 

accessible flats.  We anticipate full construction works to begin early 2018 

Following a procurement process , the Council have appointed Bouygues UK 

(BYUK) as the main contractor to develop the designs and take the project forward. 

You may notice BYUK representatives around to the estate carrying out inspections 

and investigation works on site to progress the designs. 

 

BYUK will require continuous access to the site to carry out below ground surveys 

and investigation works.  We are therefore in the process of relocating existing 

resident parking from the site and wherever possible find them alternative bays. The 

site will be closed off to the public and secured for Health & Safety reasons from 

August 2017.      

 

If you would like to view the consented application and its associated documents, 

you can do so on the council’s website using the following link: 

https://development.towerhamlets.gov.uk/online-applications/ 

  

The planning application number for this scheme is PA/16/02301, from the above 

webpage you can type the planning application number into the search function to 

locate the application.  

 

To get in touch with the Council’s Project Team about the construction programme 

please contact Enamul Goni on 020 7 364 5000. 

 



 

To get in  in touch with Tower Hamlets Homes regarding housing management 

issues, please contact   Laura Duncan (email: Laura.Duncan@THH.org.uk) on 0207 

364 5015. 

 

To get in touch with the Council’s Project Team, please contact Enamul Goni on 

0207 364 5015 (email: council.newbuild@towerhamlets.gov.uk). 

 

You can also find further information about this and other new build schemes the 

council is delivering on our website through the web link or QR code below :  

http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/housing/Building_new_homes_for_local_residents.aspx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


